From: The News @ OU [mailto:thenews@oakland.edu] 
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 1:29 PM
To: All OU faculty and staff
Subject: Google Transition Tip #2: Importing old e-mail and contacts
Faculty and staff members, 
 
As you know, in August we will be transitioning your e-mail account to the new Webmail Powered by Google system. Full details are posted on OU's News Web site (http://www4.oakland.edu/view_news.aspx?sid=34&id=4676). 
 
Last week, I shared information with you about the security of your e-mail on Webmail Powered by Google. 
 
This week, the topic is the transfer of your historic e-mails and contact lists from Oakland University’s servers to Webmail Powered by Google. 

Your e-mail address will not change when Webmail Powered by Google is launched. You will still access your e-mail from https://webmail.oakland.edu, but from the time your account is transitioned, you will see your new Google inbox when you log in. Because we will move e-mail accounts from our servers to Google’s in batches, all of your colleagues may not see their Google inboxes simultaneously. However, we anticipate that all accounts will be moved in the course of a single day.

On your first log-in, the only e-mails in your Google inbox will be those received after your account was transitioned. This does not mean all your mail is lost. Your old e-mail and contact lists will be accessible from OU’s servers for a limited time. It will be your responsibility to import your old mail and contacts from OU’s servers to your new Webmail Powered by Google account. Detailed instructions will be provided to you as the switch approaches, and training sessions are planned to help you if you have difficulty.

 
If you have questions that are not answered at http://www4.oakland.edu/view_news.aspx?sid=34&id=4676, feel free to contact the UTS Helpdesk at helpdesk@oakland.edu or (248) 370-HELP. 
 
Theresa Rowe
Chief Information Officer
University Technology Services
